
SHAC Meeting Minutes 
May 20, 2025 

 
1.​ Welcome 

Meeting was called to order by Bailey Demny at 4:00pm. Five members, 
Bailey Demny, Stephanie Snedaker, Kim Etheridge, Sarah Henderson, 
and Nita Sulak, were in attendance. One guest, Kaila Williams, joined 
virtually. 
 

2.​ Update and Review of Old Business 
Bailey Demny reviewed the minutes from the last meeting. 

 
3.​ Update from Fort Bend County Health and Human Services 

Kaila Williams updated the SHAC on services that the Health Department 
provides to schools/communities. They provide health education 
presentations to students on nutrition, helmets, physical fitness, hygiene, 
heart health, etc. SHAC is very interested in implementing some of these 
classes for our students and will be in touch with the Health Department 
about scheduling them for the 2025-2026 school year. Kaila also 
mentioned that they offer free vaccine clinics for students and parents and 
have a big drive before school starts every year.  
 

4.​ AED Addition or Relocation 
Bailey Demny showed the SHAC where the AEDs were located at the 
highschool and proposed either adding one more AED to the campus, or 
moving one to a more central location. Because all AEDs on campus are 
close to the gym, SHAC recommended adding one AED towards the other 
side of campus by the classroom hallways.  
 

5.​ Conclusion of Meeting 
​ SHAC concluded the last meeting of the 2024-2025 school year at 4:43.  

 


